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The Bullship Log 

—Online Meeting—
Feb 15, 2020 7:00PM

Members can join via Zoom App or browser
See link in email

Reminder: Please mail annual membership dues of $30 per family to club purser,  
Brian Black 9568 Rambouillet Roscoe IL 61073 

Meeting  Minutes: January 18, 2021 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order using Zoom.  There were 9 members in attendance. 
Are there any visitors tonight? 
There were no visitors. 
Are there any new members tonight? 
There were no new members. 
Minutes - Yeoperson (or in newsletter) 
We reviewed the  December minutes. 
Pursers/Membership Report 
The only expense reported for December 0f 2020 was a check for $125.00.  This was a donation to the Township’s sponsored charity, “Toys for Tots”. 
All members were encouraged to send their  2021 membership dues to Brian Black. 
Committee Reports 

Activities Captain 
Evans Walker read excerpts from the 1984 Club BullShip Log.  He also stated that other Club documents indicate that there is complete 
flexibility over the Club meeting format. This was in answer to Commodore Reilly's request at the last meeting. 
Evans suggested future activities for February and April.  Plans are on hold pending Covid-19 virus developments. 
Flotilla Captain 
No report 
Signal Officer 
Martin O'Connor indicated intent to resume mailing hardcopy BullShip Logs, once he reconfirms the contact list of members who still desire 
to receive one. 
Adopt – a – road 
No report. 

New Business 
No discussion. 

Who has been sailing since last month? 
Not discussed. 
Any Other Business 
Bill Seigworth related visiting with former club members, Gayle and Don Jepsen, while in Florida this year. 
Adjourn 
Adjourned after 30 minutes of discussion. 

Program 
Marty and Bill Siegworth conducted a tour of their power boat.  The boat is their winter residence.


